
November 2018 

Important INFO! 

Toddler Town will be closed 
Monday November 12th in 

observance of Veteran’s Day 
We will also be closed on 

Thursday November 22nd & 
Friday the 23rd   for 

Thanksgiving  
 

Make sure credit cards are 
up to date  

 
MORE INFO! 

Update all contact phone numbers, 
emails 

 and cell providers 
  and please update  

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 
weather daily !!! 

Please see your child’s teacher if you 
have any 

 questions  
Again, PLEASE check your child’s LIFE 

CUBBY account to view assessments and 
documentations of your child  

Hello all and happy November, Please stay on the look 

out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site where 

you will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development.  
 Progress reports also known as VINE 

ASSESSMENTS are the week of November 5th  
 

 2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 
cancellation fee. 

 

REMINDER  
  

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday November 
12th in observance of Veterans Day as well as 
Thursday and Friday November 22nd & 23rd in 

observance of Thanksgiving.  
 

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



Wow! October flew right by us. We had such a great month of learning! We 
studied new letters G-O, we observed the leaves changing colors and we had a 

wonderful time learning about pumpkins. We also had some great activities along 
with these lessons which consisted of counting all the seeds that were in our 
pumpkin and decorating pumpkins. For the month of November, we will be 

studying  new themes. Some of those themes will be new letters, the history of 
thanksgiving and the meaning of being kind and thankful. With these lessons we 

will also have some great events to correlate with the lessons. For example, 
families can participate in our thankful brunch happening the day before 
thanksgiving. Our class is so excited to see what our bright future holds! 

  

Happy Thanksgiving everyone!  To recap the month of October, we reviewed the 

topics of colors, dinosaurs, emotions, family and celebrated fall with a fall 

festival party, where we had a costume parade and treats.  We also reviewed 

our numbers from 7-10 counting with different manipulatives from class.  For 

the month of November, we will be discussing health, using our imagination to 

write a story and discussing why we are thankful.  We will also be creating 

thanksgiving crafts and talking about jungle animals.  Don't forget--we are 

CLOSED for Veterans Day as well as for Thanksgiving.  It should be a fun month! 

VINE ASSESSMENTS are the week of November 5th. If you have any questions 

please feel free to stop on by and visit our classroom. We love having volunteers 

come by and visit for the day    

To recap last month, the children enjoyed many fun facts and projects pertaining to 

Fall. They also enjoyed making Fall Harvest projects like ghosts, spiders, and 

pumpkins. The children also kept busy as they did the usual review of academics. 

We also focused on specifics like letters M and N, numbers Recognition 1 -10, and 

writing our names. In November, we will continue our review of academics and 

focus on letters O, P, and Q, along with numbers 11-20. In addition, the children will 

learn the history behind Thanksgiving and make some fun projects in honor of the 

holiday. Please check your child’s cubbie daily for any notices and/or homework. 

Homework will be sent home and we ask parents to take the time to work on the 

homework with your children as it a key component to your child’s development. 
Lastly, don’t forget to mark your calendars and look for alternate child care as we 

will be closed November 12th, 22th, and 23th!!! 



To recap this October, the Bumblebees learned a lot about the season (fall) and why is it 

called fall. My students were eager to collect leaves and look with the leaves under the 

microscope. We did some cool art work that’s displayed around the classroom or placed in 
their cubby bins to take home. How can I forget about all the safety things we learned 

throughout this month?! We learned about the traffic light, how to dial 9-1-1 in case of an 

emergency, and also some fire safety tips such as: what to do if your clothes are on fire? 

And the STOP, DROP AND ROLL technique. During the month of November here are a few 

things your child will be learning: Being Thankful; Family; Recognizing and remembering 

different letters: F, T, G, and S; Taking turns and sharing with our friends; Experimenting 

with measuring tools; Using quiet indoor voices and saving their loud voices for outside; 

Remembering to use walking feet inside and saving the running for outdoors; and Cleaning 

after themselves and putting things away correctly. 

Hello beautiful November! I am so excited for this new month and for all the new 

activities we will be working on. October was a lot of fun as we  enjoyed the last 

few days of warm temperatures outdoors with the children.  In the month of 

November, we will focus on new numbers and counting with the children.  Please 

remember that Veterans Day November 12th and Thanksgiving Thursday & Friday, 

November 22 & 23 Toddler Town will be closed. Don’t forget daylight savings is 
November 4th and VINE ASSESMENTS are the week of November 5th.  Children will be 

exploring more into counting and playing class memory games with numbers. 

Parents let’s work together on helping our children learn in the most fun and 
exciting way! If you have any question or concerns feel free to ask Ms. Yvonne or Ms. 

Irene. My email is yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call  me @ (773) 622- 

9433 Ext. 23.  

Hello November! In the month of October the children went on nature walks to 
show them the changing of the different color leaves in the trees as well as on the 

ground. We want to continue our walks but we need your help in making sure 
your child is in the proper clothing for the day.  We have implemented more 
sensory activities and will continue focusing on our sand & water table and 

incorporating rice and play doh throughout the month of November. We also want 
to focus on being thankful and what /why we are thankful for. To our parents that 
will be celebrating birthdays in our toucan classroom you are more than welcome 

to bring pizza (only cheese) sugar free juice or fruit snacks. If there are any 
concerns, please contact Ms. Areli and Ms. Selena at 

areli@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call us at (773) 622-9433 EXT 22.  

mailto:yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:areli@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60639 

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda 

“Love the 
children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.” 

Make sure your 
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone  

Providers and Credit Cards are up to  
Date.  Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 
documentations, pictures and or 

videos. VINE ASSESSMENTS are week 
of November 5th   

Some Stuff We Did 


